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SolaRoad goes California 

The Dutch energy concept, SolaRoad, is to be taken forward in California. On 
the 29th of March 2016, the Californian highways agency, Caltrans and the 
province of North Holland, signed a declaration of intent to look at sustainable 
options for capturing solar energy in transportation infrastructure. The 
proposed location is in Lebec, Kern County. This brings the dream of the road 
surface acting as one large solar panel a step closer. 

 

 
Malcolm Dougherty (Calttrans) and Elisabeth Post (province of North Holland) sign the declaration of intent.  
 

About SolaRoad 
SolaRoad is a groundbreaking innovation in the field of energy generation. The idea 
behind SolaRoad is simple: sunlight falling on the road surface is converted into 
electricity by concrete modules with solar cells and a translucent top layer of 
tempered glass. The generated electricity can be used for street lighting, traffic 
systems, electric vehicles and households.  



Solar cycle path 
The Dutch concept SolaRoad is being developed by the province of North Holland, 
TNO, Ooms Civiel and Dynniq. The first SolaRoad project is a solar cycle path in 
Krommenie in North Holland, which was opened in November 2014 by Minister Henk 
Kamp and Vice governor Elisabeth Post. Three years of testing is taking place of how 
the cycle path will actually work in practice. The results are positive. During the first 
year, the 70-metre SolaRoad had already generated 9,800 kWh of energy: enough to 
provide a number of households with electricity for an entire year.  

Coast to Coast 
To enable SolaRoad to undergo further development, more test sites are needed. As 
part of the cooperation programme ‘Coast to Coast’, for many years the Netherlands 
and California have been exchanging knowledge and experience about reducing 
carbon dioxide through sustainable transport and smart energy solutions. The 
Californian Secretary Matt Rodriquez and Commisioner Janea A. Scott 
(Environment) became acquainted with SolaRoad during a working visit to the 
Netherlands and were immediately enthusiastic. The partners are now joining forces 
to also use the technology behind SolaRoad in the Californian road network. 

----------- 

Note for editorial staff (not for publication) 
For mor information, please contact our spokesman: 
Sten de Wit, tel. +31 (0)6 1202 16 47, email: sten.dewit@solaroad.nl 
  
More information, a video, a selection of publications and an FAQ you'll find on our 
website: http://en.solaroad.nl 
 
You can download images for free on http://www.solaroad.nl/beeldbank/ 
(Credits: SolaRoad Netherlands) 
 
Follow SolaRoad on Twitter and Facebook. 

 

 

 

 


